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RECREATION GROUND TRUST BOARD MEETING 

14
th
 MARCH 2013 

 

QUESTIONS AND STATEMENTS 

 

The following people have registered to make a Statement at this meeting concerning 
various issues affecting the Recreation Ground: 

 

• Worthy Gilson (Friends of the Recreation Ground) 

• Steve Osgood 

• Jill or Keith McGarrigle 

• Martin Farrell 

 

 

(NOTES: (1) A Statement has been received from Tony Hooper which has been 
circulated to Members and appropriate Officers; and (2) the following Questions from 
Rachel Hushon were received outside the due notice period: 

 

Can the Trustees confirm the following: 

1. The Trustees support a tenant (Bath Rugby plc) occupying only part of the 
Recreation Ground actively seeking out local defendants to pursue in a High Court 
action seeking a declaration re the 1932 covenant? 

2. That the Trustees are aware that it is the responsibility of the freeholder, ie the Trust, 
who should seek any declaration or modification, not the tenant? 

3. That the Trustees whilst supporting Bath Rugby in its High Court action are in parallel 
objecting to a Village Green application despite the Rec being used informally and 
formally for over 100 years by local residents for participative games and sports of all 
kinds, that a right of way is established at the Land Registry and that local residents 
have always had rights of way over the land to access their property and the River? 

 

A response will be sent to Ms Hushon within 10 working days) 


